
CITY OF CARO SPECIAL COUNCIL MINUTES 
  
Mayor Joe Greene called the special meeting of the City Council to order on January 20, 2020 at 
6:00 p.m. in the Caro City Hall Council Chambers.  
  
Present: Mayor Joe Greene, City Council: Brian Rickwalt, Bob Eschenbacher, Don Hall, Megan 
Calvin, and Tisha Jones-Holubec (6:03 p.m.) 
 
Absent: None 
 
Others in Attendance:  Don Duggar – Interim City Manager, Sara Savage – Clerk/Treasurer and 
other guests 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT/VISITORS: None 
 
SPECIAL AGENDA: 
 

1. Interview Candidates to Fill Council Vacancy 
The council interviewed the following candidates for the council vacancy: 1. Mark Perez, 
2. Allan Michel, 3. Alvin Zavitz, 4. Herbert Sheardy, 5. Jill White, 6. John Riley, and 7. 
Kory Batshke.  

 
2. Discussion 

The council discussed and selected three candidates to interview again due to the number 
of qualified candidates. The three candidates chosen are Mark Perez, Alvin Zavitz and 
John Riley.  
 
The council set a special meeting for Monday, February 3, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. to interview 
the final three candidates for the council vacancy.  

 
20-M-006 
Motion by Eschenbacher, seconded by Jones-Holubec to adjourn the meeting at 7:12 p.m.  
Motion carried.  

 
Sara Savage 
Clerk/Treasurer 


